
 

Attn: Mayor and Council 

Re: Dr. Amy Johnson – 1677 7th ave 

 

I am pleased to write a letter in support of Dr. Amy Johnson’s rezoning application for 1677 7th ave. 

As a property owner on 7th ave, Dr. Johnson’s clinic has been such a beautiful addition to the street. There 

have been no issues in the neighborhood since the property was acquired by her and her husband in 2021. 

I have known Dr. Johnson for quite some time and have always known her to be respectful and 

approachable. I know that she conducts her business similarly and is highly respected by her patients. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Tracey Day 

1648 7th Ave 

V2L 3P6 




